## Pandya Anisha

**From:** @wessexwater.co.uk>

**Sent:** 24 May 2018 11:34 **To:** Hendy Peter

**Subject:** Parkway/Filton North link

## **Dear Peter**

I have been asked by Bristol City Council if there is any chance of you joining a meeting to discuss the proposed rail link between Parkway and the new Filton station. I think they are keen to have a top level input from someone who already has a lot of the background.

They need to do this quickly as it's linked to the decisions about arena location. I am sure your diary is very busy but are there slots you might be able to offer please?

Look forward to hearing from you.

Very best wishes.



This email is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute, disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this communication in error, please tell us immediately by return email and then delete the email and any copies of it from your computer system. Thank you.

Wessex Water Services Limited, Registered in England No 2366648. Registered Office – Wessex Water Operations Centre, Claverton Down Road, Claverton Down, Bath, BA2 7WW